
 

1 October 2020  
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
#HellowYellow Friday 9 October 2020  
 
As you will no doubt be aware, Friday 9 October is World Mental Health Day and this year, 
The Suthers School will be supporting the Young Minds #HelloYellow campaign.  
 
This means that we are inviting all students and staff to take part in a non-uniform day with 
a difference. We are asking everyone to come to school on Friday 9 October wearing 
something yellow – the bolder and brighter the better – but you can only come in non- 
uniform if you are taking part; it could be a yellow ribbon, a yellow t-shirt, bright yellow 
socks, a yellow hat. Nothing yellow? Come along in your school uniform as normal. Still want 
to show your support? Go online and visit the Young Minds website to find out how to 
donate, support and help spread the message that young people’s mental health matters.  
 
I do hope that we can count on your support and look forward to a bright, yellow Friday!  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Mr Andrew Pettit  
Head of School  

https://youngminds.org.uk/get-involved/how-to-fundraise/helloyellow/

